
 

 

 
 
 

25th March 2025 
 
 

 
Dear Parents and Carers of Cedar Class 
 
I hope this letter finds you well.  I am writing to inform you of a staffing change for Cedar Class 
starting in the summer term. 
 
Mrs. Sears will be leaving Goldington Green at the end of this term and, therefore, will no 
longer be teaching in Cedar Class on Mondays. We want to take this opportunity to thank Mrs. 
Sears for her dedication and hard work during her time with us, and we wish her all the best 
in her future endeavours. 
 
We are pleased to inform you that Mrs. Simister will be taking over teaching responsibilities in 
Cedar Class on Mondays, starting from the beginning of the summer term.  Mrs. Simister is 
an experienced member of our teaching staff, and we are confident that she will continue to 
provide a high standard of teaching and support for the children in Cedar Class. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Thank you for your understanding and continued support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mrs C Skingsley 
Headteacher 
 


